Keith Marshall

From: Barnabas PPG <barnabas.ppg@gmail.com>

Sent: 13 May 2019 15:35 **To:** Barnabas PPG

Subject: Barnabas PPG Open Forum; 12 June

Attachments: Open_Forum_201906.pdf

To All Barnabas PPG Members ... [Printed copies to those PPG members without email]

Apologies for an extra email.

As I highlighted in my last members' bulletin, PPG Awareness Week is 10-15 June, and we have our regular meeting that week on Wednesday 12 June.

To support PPG Week, I'm pleased that we have been able to arrange a repeat of the **Understanding Your Medicines** Open Forum with Barnabas's Clinical Pharmacist, Paresh Virji. This session will be on **Wednesday 12 June at 1300 hrs, in St Barnabas Church Hall**. The regular, open, PPG Meeting will follow this session at 1400 hrs.

Here's the flyer (printable copy also attached).

Barnabas PPG

presents

Open Forum Session

Understanding Your Medicines: What, Why, How

Barnabas's Clinical Pharmacist, Paresh Virji

will talk about his role in helping you understand your medicines so you take them at the right time, in the right dose and in the right way to get the maximum benefit



Wednesday 12 June, 1300 hrs St Barnabas Church Hall, Raglan Way

ALL WELCOME

Tea/coffee will be available; bring your brown bag lunch if you wish

The Open Forum will be followed by the regular open PPG meeting

For further information please contact PPG Chairman, Keith Marshall, at barnabas.ppg@gmail.com or on 020 8864 7993

I will be putting publicity material in the waiting area in the next day or few. Meanwhile please pass on the message to other patients who may be interested. Oh, and don't forget to put the date in your diary!

I hope to see you there.

Best ...

Keith

Keith Marshall, Chairman, Barnabas PPG 76 Ennismore Avenue, Greenford, UB6 0JW Phone: 020 8864 7993 Mobile: 07847 149 417 Email: barnabas.ppg@gmail.com or kcm@cix.co.uk

Facebook: www.facebook.com/groups/barnabas.ppg/

You have received this email as a member or associate of Barnabas PPG. If you no longer wish to receive these emails, or remain a member of this group, please reply to this email with UNSUBSCRIBE in the Subject line. [Please do NOT use "Reply All".]